
ABOVE : Year 3/4 recently received their Pen 

Licenses, and they certainly look pleased 

about it!!! 

YEAR 5/6 FILMING 

COMPLETED 

Year 5/6  have been busy over 

the past couple of weeks 

filming footage for the 

“inserts” in Monday’s Primary Play. It was worth all the effort, as both 

scenes received quite a few chuckles from the audience!  

Many thanks to all those who helped with the play itself, and a special 

mention to Colleen Robb and Vanessa Williams for their work on the stage 

backdrops, props and our lovely “Price and Co” stagecoach! 
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PRESENTATION  NIGHT 
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PRIMARY PLAY CAST PHOTOS were 

taken on Wednesday as things were a 

little rushed on Monday night. 

Congratulations to all students on an 

excellent performance, and a 1000% 
improvement on the morning rehearsal!!! 


